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As the year 2023 draws to a close, it’s a time to reflect on what the last 12

months have brought us both in terms of each of us individually, but also

nationally and perhaps even globally. 

I’m sure it is our collective wish that the wars come to a swift conclusion,

and that for each of us and our families and loved ones, we end the year

surrounded by comfort, warmth and love. 

Welcome to the December 2023 edition 
of Grin N Share It



DECEMBER 2023
Practice News 
We hope that you’ve all been for your check-ups and treatments this year and have
enjoyed seeing all the changes around the practice. The entire team has worked tirelessly
this year to ensure that each of you receives the best care and the highest calibre of
service that we can offer and that as we embark on a new year, we continue to strive to
achieve these high standards.

This month, we said goodbye to Dr Shamil Patel who moved on to
pastures new after being at Cassio Road for 6 years. We thank him for
his service and wish him the very best for the future. 

In January, we will also be saying goodbye to our long-standing
Hygienist Georgia who is returning to her native Hungary after
being part of our team since 2011. Again, we wish her all the
very best. 

In their places, are delighted to welcome to our team 3 new
additions which will further enhance our ever-growing skilled
and experienced team here at your service. Firstly, Dr Aishaini
Jogarajah, an experienced practitioner who brings with her both
her endodontic skills which she is further developing by studying
for her Master’s degree, and also her knowledge from having
practised in Australia. Click here for more information about Dr
Jogarajah. 

Secondly, we welcome Dr Natasha Sahasrabudhe, who
graduated in Dentistry from Valencia, Spain and has been
working in practices in London and Kent before joining us.
Please join us in welcoming them both. Click here for her
biography on our website. 

Finally, our new hygienist Marianna also begins with us in
January 2024. She too, is an experienced hygienist having
worked in several practices in and around London. She will join
Teresa and Diana in complementing the hygiene team who
continue to provide you all with excellent treatments and
services. We warmly welcome Marianna to Cassio Road Dental.

https://www.cassioroaddental.co.uk/team/dr-aishaini-jogarajah/
https://www.cassioroaddental.co.uk/team/dr-natasha-sahasrabudhe/


Other News

A few gentle reminders: 

As the practice has expanded significantly, it is natural that there will on occasion, be
some issues with car parking. Please be mindful when parking so as not to cause
obstructions. It is also advisable to attend a few minutes early for your appointments
so that you are able to find adequate parking. 

Christmas Opening Hours: 

·Friday 22nd December – 8.00am to 4.30pm 
·Saturday 23rd to Tuesday 26th December – Practice Closed 
·Wednesday 27th to Friday 29th December – 8am to 5.30pm (4.30pm on 29th
December) 
·Saturday 30th to Monday 1st January 2024 – Practice Closed 
·Tuesday 2nd January – Open from 8am. 

Wishing you all health, peace, happiness and a restful holiday season with your
families and friends and looking forward to seeing many of you in 2024. 

Best Wishes, The Team at Cassio Road Dental Practice 


